
communicate its intention to discontinue the registration 
of a product and/or closure of its facility, at least 3 months 
before the validity of the certificate or license elapses.

The FDA during this festive season is alerting the public to be 
extra vigilant to ensure that products purchased are of good 
quality and within the best before or expiry dates.

All concerns on this notice should be channelled through the 
following contacts:

The Food and Drugs Authority (FDA) has revised its processes for 
the renewal  of registrations and approvals for regulated products 
and licenses issued by the Authority.

In view of the above, manufacturers and importers of FDA 
regulated products are to note the following:
 

1.	 Renewal of all product registration and facility licences 
must be initiated three(3) months before the validity 
period expires 

2.	 Renewal dates will take effect from when the last approval 
date expires. For example, if the last approval date for 
a product expires on 12/12/21 and the importer renews 
registration on 02/02/22, the approval still takes effect 
from the day after expiry which was 13/12/21

3.	 An applicant who does not wish to continue marketing a 
product or is suspending manufacturing processes, should 
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